
Thank you message sent to Parkrose Middle School Assistant Principal Antoinette 
Harrison by Chair Mary Lu Baetkey on behalf of the Parkrose School Board: 
 
9-20-2017 
 
 
Dear Antoinette, 
 
Way back in June, KKR shared the Alternative Education Evaluation Report, 
required by the State with the Board.  She shared that you had the 
responsibility in leading this task and added you did one phenomenal job.  The 
Board accepted the Report; we also discussed what an excellent job was done 
on the Report. 
 
The Board wants you to know how much we appreciated the quality of your 
work.  This Report is important concerning the possible placement of our 
students; your comprehensiveness and recommendations matter in our 
students’ success.  We want you to know the quality of your effort and work is 
noted and greatly appreciated.  
 
 
MaryLu Baetkey 
Board Chair 


